
336 Central park West 
New York, N. Y. 10025 
October 1, 1976

Miss Laura Gilpin 
409 Camino del Monte Sol 
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87501 
Dear Miss Gilpin:
I am looking forward to bearing your 
recollections of Gertrude Kasebier. Will 
you be good enough to send your tape to 
me at my home address, written above.
I would also very much appreciate your 
generosity in letting me read your correspondence 
with Mrs. Kasebier. So few of her letters 
are extant, and they provide such good keys 
to her personality. I would, of course, pay 
costs of Xeroxing, postage etc«
With all good wishes,

Sincerely yours,

Barbara L. Michaels


